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“Keeping the memory alive” 

     Patron;  Air Vice-Marshal Mark Skidmore (Ret’d) 

 
INFORMATION BULLETIN  4 – 19,  23 October 2019 

 

REMINDER 

 

THE SPITFIRE ASSOCIATION – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

As detailed in our October Newsletter the Annual General Meeting of the Spitfire Association  

will be held as follows: 

 

 Date;  Wednesday 30th October 2019 

 Time:   Commencing at 2.00 pm 

 Location; the ANZAC Room at The York Club (formerly, the Bowler’s Club) 

 Address; 95-99 York Street, Sydney CBD. 

  All members are urged to attend this very important meeting, where our President, Geoff 

Zuber, will outline some of the important events and issues relating to the Association, including the 

Spitfire Memorial Defence Fellowship, the Lysle Roberts Memorial Luncheons and the European 

Battlefield Tours planned for 2020. 

It is important that we have a strong Committee and you are urged to nominate for a position 

to assist in the successful running of our Association. 

The AGM is planned to finish by 4.30pm and refreshments will be held following the meeting 

for a little social interaction between the members. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours Sincerely 

 Chris 
 

Chris Veitch 
Secretary 
 

#  Note that the October Newsletter can be found on the Spitfire Association website at; 
www.spitfireassociation.com 

 

 

The Spitfire Association     Geoff Zuber –president@spitfireassociation.com 
                                                Chris Veitch – secretary@spitfireassociation.com 

    www.spitfireassociation.com  Newsletter – peter.radtke@bigpond.com 

http://www.spitfireassociation.com/
mailto:–president@spitfireassociation.com
mailto:secretary@spitfireassociation.com
http://www.spitfireassociation.com/
mailto:peter.radtke@bigpond.com

